
To whom it may concern, 

Enclosed is the Hillside combined application for Solar review for homeowners 
Suzanne and Dale Hall at 7039 N. 40th St. Paradise Valley, AZ 85253. Following the 
application page are the site plan for the solar system, with roof mounting pages 
showing the height of the proposed screen walls.  Also included are picture of the 
site, with potential array overlay, pictures of the home from 4 directional points of 
view, and a picture of the enclosed side of house where electrical equipment is to be 
located. The equipment spec sheets are also included. At the end of the application 
are the examples of the letter and the names and addresses of the residences that 
are within the 1500ft of this home that will be receiving notification letters 3 weeks 
prior to the determined Hillside review meeting.  For the installtion the crew will 
arrive each morning at the same time, before 7am, and will leave the property at 
the end of each work day ~2pm. They will not be keeping any trailers or trucks on 
the property overnight.  There will not be a need for traffic control for a project of 
this size. 

We look forward to working with you for this review process, please let me know if 
there are documents that need to be included in order to move this to being added 
to the review calendar.  

Thank you,  

Rebecca Van Horn 

9/14/2020 




